From: Zac Bowling

Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2021 10:51 AM
To: Regional Housing Need Allocation
Subject: RHNA appeals

*External Email*

Honorable members of the RHNA Appeals Body and Executive Board,

I've carefully reviewed all the RHNA appeals submitted by all jurisdictions.

All the submitted appeals, with the exception of Sonoma county's first appeal in relation to the annexation of a town, do
not rise the bar required for any allowable claim to appeal and do nothing more than question the methodology used to
allocate RHNA which is not in scope for a valid appeal under the statutes that allow for an appeal.

Please review the letter from HCD and review previous SCAG appeals. SCAG correctly denied nearly all the jurisdictional
appeals that were all made on similar grounds to the Bay Area appeals. | humbly ask that you find that all appeals,
except for the Sonoma County appeal concerning the units in the annexation, are without merit and to deny them.

Thank you,

Zac Bowling





